
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
18 September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Dropping Off and Collecting of Children 
 
In light of the latest headlines and maintaining social distancing, anybody over the age of 11, with 

the exception of school staff, must now wear a mask on school premises as from Monday 21 

September.  This means that during the dropping off and collection of your child(ren) you will need 

to wear a mask. 

 

This is precautionary only, we have no confirmed Covid-19 cases, and this would be another 

reassuring step for everyone in order to try and keep it this way.  Be assured that we will continue 

to take all appropriate actions and will inform you should anything arise. 

 

Can we all please continue to do what we can to keep us all safe.  Your co-operation is appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Roberts 
 

Mr A Roberts  
Executive Principal 


